
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday 3rd November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

Year Three: Burwell Residential Trip – Virtual Talk via Zoom 

 

On Tuesday 7th November at 6:00pm, there will be a virtual Burwell talk for parents about the 

upcoming residential trip.  Sarah Crocombe, Head of Centre at Burwell House, will give a 

presentation about Burwell House and then answer any specific questions you may have. 

 

Should you have any individual questions about your child and this trip, please contact the 

school office and your child’s class teacher will contact you individually. 

 

Meeting login details: 

https://us05web.zoom.us/j/85262544432?pwd=7x0kf50TLiyLb5Vd1XGuBpeITJ55iP.1 

 

Meeting ID: 852 6254 4432 

Passcode: S0y1Ai 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. C. Dorey 

Head of Year Three   

 

https://us05web.zoom.us/j/85262544432?pwd=7x0kf50TLiyLb5Vd1XGuBpeITJ55iP.1

